

Reading is at the heart of everything that we do at St. Paul's and it is very important that the children in Reception and Year 1 start off their journey in the best possible way.

To do this, we need to make sure that all our parents know and understand how we teach reading in school and how to support their children at home.

We are inviting you to share in a workshop for all parents of children in Reception and Year 1 on **Monday 16th December** from **2.20 – 3.00pm** with Mrs Finn.

We are very lucky to have had Mrs Finn working in our school with our children, parents and staff for the past four years developing phonics and early reading with us and we are delighted that she has got this time to spend supporting parents once again.

It would be wonderful to see you all there so that every child has a parent/carer representing them in the workshop.

Many thanks,

Mrs Ingram